HOW A PARENT CAN RAISE A CHILD PROTECTION CONCERN

If a parent has a child protection concern, they can follow the guide below.







I have a concern about my/a child’s safety








If I am concerned, I can talk to 





Mrs Anne Gormley (Principal/Designated Child Protection Teacher) 


or  


Mrs Sue McLaughlin (Deputy Designated Child Protection Teacher) 














If I am still concerned, I can talk/write to the Chairman of the Board of Governors, Mr. P Fitzsimons





At anytime, I can write or talk to


a Social Worker 02895049999 (24 hr 365 days per year)


the Police 02890650222


the EA designated officer (tel 02890566434 or 02890566274)


N.S.P.C.C. (tel 0808 800500)





Out of Hours duty social worker 








